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Staff was asked to update full Medicaid expansion cost scenarios. This resulted in five changes to prior
estimates as detailed below:

1. updated enrollment based on individuals with incomes from 100% to 138% of the federal poverty
limit who would automatically be put on a full Medicaid expansion and are currently served via
the federal healthcare exchange (increased costs)

2. later start date (decreased costs)
3. updated per member per month costs based on market and Medicaid experience (increased

costs)
4. more woodwork realized, those who are already eligible for Medicaid who decide to sign up

(decreased costs)
5. more savings from other state-funded programs (decreased costs)

Below is how the full Medicaid expansion scenario compares to prior estimates, such as the one in S.B. 77
from the 2016 General Session:

Below is how the full expansion scenario under Healthy Utah compares to prior estimates, such as S.B. 164
from the 2015 General Session:

For more information please see the following link.

http://le.utah.gov/~2016/bills/static/SB0077.html
http://le.utah.gov/~2016/bills/static/SB0077.html
http://le.utah.gov/~2015/bills/static/SB0164.html
http://le.utah.gov/~2015/bills/static/SB0164.html
http://le.utah.gov/interim/2016/pdf/00004363.pdf

